
I was born in Portland and grew up here. I have watched this city take a sharp downward spiral since BM 
110 passed. This bill is hurting people and NOT helping. We see people looking half dead but still actively 
doing drugs on the sidewalk for all to see.  People have came here from all over the country because of 
the decriminalization of drugs in our city to join in and live on our streets. We don’t let our son play in 
our yard anymore because the crime has gotten so bad. 
 
It’s ridiculous the city can’t ban flavored vaping but hard drugs in open public is okay. 
 
REPEAL BM 110! 
 
Janis Sayler 
 


